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Key developments this past year:  

During the last year, I kept the NHLA Board and membership abreast of national developments and 

maintained contact with the ALA Office of Intellectual Freedom. I was contacted by three 

libraries for advice issues related to intellectual freedom. During the year, I shared several posts 

and engaged in discussions on the NHAIS listserv regarding internet filters, the anniversary of 

CIPA, and violent media in libraries. I maintained contact with the ALA Office for Intellectual 

Freedom and promoted Banned Books Week and Choose Privacy Week. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gail Zachariah, 

Chair of the NHLA Intellectual Freedom Committee 

 

 

 

 


